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Dear colleagues - Now it is time to meet again!  
 
In Copenhagen, the 16th of April we will continue our discussions and share our experiences 
on how to involve patient and users in supervision.  
 
At the last two EPSO meetings in London and Reykjavik 2017 we discussed how supervision 
could be strengthen by patient and user involvement and what signifies good practice in this 
aspect. In Reykjavik we focused especially on how to cooperate with patient and user 
organisations. The focus for the meeting in Copenhagen will be the method 
Expert by Experience, where the user is a part of the supervisory team. 
 
 
Examples of questions that will be addressed: 
 
- What are the various practices used by supervisory organisations? 
- What are the pro and cons of various approaches? 
- What are the cost-effectiveness of the various approaches? 
- The training to of the team and the user and other practical matters. 

 
I am very much looking forward to meet you in Copenhagen! 
 
Please let me know if you want to add something to the agenda. 
 
 
You can find information of our previous work in the working group at the EPSO web-site 
 

http://www.epsonet.eu/user-participation-2.html 
Username :EPSOUSER password: epsouser  
 
Best regards,  
 
Lena Weilandt  
Chair of the working group 

http://www.epsonet.eu/user-participation-2.html

